

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR CITY OF CHICAGO

RAHM EMANUEL MAYOR

April 5, 2016

The Abt Family 1200 Milwaukee Avenue Glenview, Illinois 60025

Dear Abt Family:

As Mayor and on behalf of the City of Chicago, It is my pleasure to congratulate you on this, your 80th Anniversary.

Established in 1936, Abt Electronics is a true leader in appliance and electronic retail. For decades, Abt Electronics has continued to provide innovative products and quality service. Today, the company has grown to more than 1300 employees and has built a national presence through e-commerce. I commend Abt Electronics for its many accomplishments and thank you for the contributions you have made in our community.

On behalf of the people of Chicago, please accept my sincere congratulations as you celebrate this important milestone and best wishes for much continued success.

Sincerely,

Aavor